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Thursday, 23 November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been another busy week at Moorlands! 
   
Ryder Dutton Christmas Card Competition 

Some of our children entered the Ryder Dutton Christmas card 
competition. We are delighted to announce that Brandon in 5T was a 
runner up in the competition. As a runner up, he will receive a £50 
Smyths voucher and a £100 cheque for school. Well done, Brandon!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
England Rocks Winners!  
Last week there was a real buzz for times 
tables spreading round the school. The 
children in Years 2 - 6 took part in the 
England Rocks competition run by TT 
Rockstars. They loved hearing daily updates 
and working out who was moving up and 
down the leaderboard each day. After a very 
tense three days of competition, we are 
pleased to announce that the winning class 
was 5T who earned the most points as a 
class. Second place was awarded to 4H and 
third place to 6F. 
There were some outstanding points scored 
by individuals across school. Most valuable player, earning the greatest number of points across the whole of 
Moorlands, was Isabelle in 4H, the second most valuable player, Kai, also came from 4H and the third most valuable 
player was Madison in 6F. 
Well done to all who took part. 
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TT Rockstar Challenge 
Following on from the huge success and enjoyment that the children got out of the England Rocks competition, we are 
launching a new tournament format that will run each half term for years 2-6. This will be an individual challenge, 
where children will compete to move through 'rounds' to ultimately take up a place in the final.  Round 1 - own class. 
Round 2 - own year group. Round 3 - the phase. Final - top 5 from the phase compete in live final. 
This half term the challenge will focus on 'effort' - the more children practise and play on TT rockstars, the higher up the 
leaderboard they will be. Please encourage your child to log onto TT rockstars and join in a fun way to learn their times 
tables! 
 
Christmas Cards - Next Week 

As we all know, children love to send Christmas cards to one another.  
Each year group will have their own post box/collection point and, as usual, the cards will need to 
be clearly named, stating the correct class. This will start from 1st December.   
 
 
 
 

 Shout Outs 
Harry in 2H was very proud to show us his two trophies and a medal. As part of Blackley All Stars 
Cricket Club, he was awarded a medal for all of his hard work before he moves up to the next level. 
From Westend Football Club he received one trophy for a penalty shoot-out and another for lots of 
skills points. Well done, Harry! 
Congratulations to Abdullah in 5KS who was awarded the ’Opposition 
Player of the Match’ after Huddersfield beat Sheffield 15-11. He was 
chosen by the Sheffield U10 rugby team because of his incredible defence, 
terrific tackling and scoring a try. Well done to Eva and Sienna from Year 2 
who did their Brownie promise last week to be invested into Brownies. We 
hope you love your time in the Girl Guiding Association.  

 Well done to Emily who came third out of 14 competitors in her Kata category at the Welsh 
open championships on Sunday, 19th November. Well done to Isabelle B 5T who has taken part 
in her gym club inter-gym competition and won 3rd place in her age category for her floor routine. We are super proud 
of her efforts, especially as she was up against gymnasts who were in secondary school. 
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On Friday, 27th November, Jacob M in 6F travelled to Poland to compete in a tournament with his team Barnsley FC. 
During the weekend they played against 23 other teams, including Juventus, Feyenoord Rotterdam, Palma, Genk, Leeds 
United and Derby County. They also played against clubs from across Poland, including Katowice, which is where the 
team stayed. We are very proud of Jacob and his team, who finished 4th out of 24! A brilliant effort and fantastic 
experience! 

On Friday evening, Isla in Year 6 swam in her first swimming 
gala, competing in three strokes. She did really well and got gold 
for her breaststroke, swimming one length in 28.42s. Well done, 
Isla. 
Emily in Year 6 was very excited to come runner-up in the Young 
Recycling Hero award yesterday afternoon. What a great role 
model you are Emily, well done!    
Well done to all the children who took part in the gym festival 
last week. You were fantastic. 
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Moorlands Star Writer of the Week 
This week’s star writer is Saul G from 4G. Saul produced a wonderful, non-chronological 
report about the Romans. We were very impressed with the vocabulary he used as well as 
his beautiful presentation. 
All work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be shared on the school 
website and can be found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the website’s main page.  
Be sure to keep checking our newsletter and website to see who the next Moorlands Star 
Writer will be! 
 
British Legion 

Thank you to everyone who supported The British Legion 
Poppy Appeal at the beginning of November by purchasing 
poppies, snap bands, zip pulls and key rings. Altogether we 
raised an amazing £918.57. Thank you to our poppy sellers from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
 
 

Children in Need 
Thank you everyone who donated to Children in Need last Friday. Our non-uniform day raised £570.57. Well done 
everyone!  
 
Jason McCartney MP 

In Year 6 this half term, we have been learning how to write formal letters. This 
involved writing a letter to our local MP, Jason McCartney, to highlight issues in our 
local area that we felt passionate about and that needed addressing. Just by 
coincidence, that same week, Isaac and Winston met Jason McCartney whilst at 
Scouts and went to say hello. We are looking forward to Jason's reply to our letters. 
 
 
 
 

 
Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week Awards. 
Each week, every class award two certificates: Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week. 
These awards are for children who have shown they are wonderful role models and have an amazing attitude to 
learning - trying their best all the time. 
We are delighted to share that the following students are this week’s recipients of these awards. 
Class Award winner Class Award winner Class Award winner 
 Behaving the 

Moorlands Way 
Learner of the 
week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands Way 

Learner of the 
week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands Way 

Learner of the 
week 

DD Miah EH Aubrie C 2S Faria A Riaan B 4H Lydia H Frankie S 
HH Hugo B Remy F 2H Luca L Harry P 5T Josie P Haider K 

SS Noor Ul-Ayn 
M 

Bowen T 3M Oscar C-W Halo W 5KS Zak G Phoebe C 

1P Daisy G Romaan A 3CM Sienna W Aaron H 5S Libby T Dany N 
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1K Zikra S Oliver D 3S Vinny R Isabel B 6W Joshua S Zara V 
1O Joseph B Daisy M 4G Kai H Willow G 6C Georgia S-C Jake B 
2J Matilda S Douglas T 4W Archie T Olivia D-A 6F Aaliyah M Eli J 

 
They were presented with certificates in assembly, which will be on display in school for a week, and have been given a 
privilege card which entitles them to go for lunch first with a friend on a day of their choice this week and a non-
uniform day on Friday of this week. 
 
Fruit Shop Payment for Spring Term 2024 – Years 3-6 
If you would like your child to have fruit and healthy snacks from our Fruit Shop during the Spring Term 2024, would 
you please make a payment of £14.70 via your ParentPay account by Wednesday, 13 December 2023.  This represents 
a charge of 30p for 1 item every day from our Fruit Shop.  Please note that your payment means that your child opts 
into our Fruit Shop for the full term and, due to the numbers and logistics involved, we are unable to make refunds for 
absence, etc.  If you prefer to pay via a Paypoint, please contact the office to request a Barcode. 
 
The Big Ambition 
The Children’s Commissioner for England has recently launched ‘The Big Ambition’ to hear directly from 
children, young people and parents across the country. We want to hear from all children, in every part of the country 
and in every setting. 
This is your chance to tell key policymakers what is important to you ahead of the general election. Take part now and 
ensure your needs are reflected in the decisions that will affect you in years to come. Children or parents can complete 
the survey here: www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition  
 
School Council Christmas Card Competition 

The last day to enter our Christmas card competition is tomorrow. We 
have had some wonderful designs and are looking forward to choosing 
the winning two cards on Friday afternoon.  
 
Christmas Cards and Gifts 
Did you miss the chance to order your child's personalised Christmas 
cards and gifts before half-term? Don't worry - The online shop will re-
open for final orders from 17th - 24th November. Orders can be from 
new customers or previous ones who wish to order additional items. 
Please contact the PTA on moorlands.primary.pta@outlook.com if you 
have any queries. 
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PTA Raffle Prize Donations 
The PTA are working very hard to raise money to support our children in school. 
They will be holding a raffle during the school Christmas performances and would 
like to put a plea out for prizes. If you have any unwanted gifts or prizes you 
would like to donate, please bring them to the school office. If anyone owns their 
own a local business, donations would be much appreciated.  Thank you 
everyone.  
 
Parent Questionnaire 
In order to continue to make Moorlands even better, we value your feedback. Please 
spend a few minutes completing our questionnaire. Either click on this link or scan the 
QR code.  
https://forms.office.com/e/94gAEqRBHZ 
 
Year One - Five to Twelve Study. 
Pupils from our school have been selected to take part in the new Five to Twelve study! 
Five to Twelve is a new national study involving around 8,000 children attending primary school in the 2020s and their 
families. The study will explore how children are getting on in a range of areas in the post-pandemic context. By 
following children and their families over time, the study aims to provide a contemporary understanding of how 
children’s environments and experiences impact on their future education and wellbeing outcomes. 
For the first stage of the study, the National Centre for Social Research (NatCen), which is delivering the study on behalf 
of DfE, will be sending letters to the parents or carers of the selected children at their home address in October 2023. 
The information posted to families will list the various ways they can get in touch with the study team, should they have 
questions about participating or opting out. 
If invited parents and carers have any questions, you can visit the study website at fivetotwelve.org.uk, or get in 
touch with the study team at FivetoTwelve@natcen.ac.uk or on Freephone 0800 652 4568. 
 
Christmas Performances 2023 
Our planning for Christmas activities in school is well underway and our Christmas performances are one of the main 
events and one of the most exciting. 
As usual, we would like to invite parents and carers to come and watch the children perform but, due to the size of our 
school, all our performances will be ticketed.  The exception to this is our reception performance where tickets will not be 
required. 
Tickets are free of charge, will be issued on a first-come-first-served basis and will be limited to two tickets per family to 
allow as many families as possible to attend.  (This means that, where a year group has two performances, two tickets 
IN TOTAL can be requested, i.e.  one for each performance or two for the same performance).  Children will require a 
ticket, apart from those aged 2 and under who will be required to sit on an adult’s lap.  Tickets for children will be part 
of your family’s ticket allocation of 2 tickets. 
 
Parents and carers will be able to book tickets on ParentPay from Tuesday, 21 November 2023.  To help us issue them 
in good time, we ask that you place your orders by Wednesday, 13 December 2023.  Where a performance is 
oversubscribed, we will take into account the date and time the order was placed. 
Performance dates and times are shown in the ‘Dates for Your Diary’ section at the end of this newsletter. 

https://forms.office.com/e/94gAEqRBHZ
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Christmas Day Hampers: 
For the last 14 years, Amber Novak and her family have organised a 
Christmas Day Celebration at the Jubilee Centre in Paddock for people who 
would otherwise be on their own, or for people who don’t have enough to 
cook a Christmas meal for themselves.  
Last year they gave out hampers to each of the guests who were very 
grateful for them. They would like to do the same again this year.  
If anyone would like to donate, we are collecting donations, which we will 
take down to the Jubilee Centre in the last week of term (w/c 18th 
December).  Thank you for your support. 
 
Respectful Driving and Parking 

Please can we remind parents that the speed limit on 
Moorlands Road is 20 mph. This is to keep everyone 
safe and reduce pollution in our community. Residents 
are concerned about the speed some parents are travelling along the road, particularly around 
after school club time. 
Can we also remind parents to park respectfully and not block or obstruct driveways which causes 
upset and stress for our neighbours. 

 
Dates for Your Diary  
27th November  Year 4 Multiplication Test Parent Information Evening 
30th November  New Parents (September 2024) open event (booking available through our website) 
18th December Years 1/2 Christmas performance 2.30pm  
19th December Reception Christmas performance 9.15am 
19th December Years 1/2 Christmas performance 5.30pm 
20th December Years 3/4 Christmas Performance 9.15am 
20th December Years 5/6 Christmas Performance 2.15pm 
21st December School Christmas dinner 
21st December   Years 3/4 Christmas Performance 5pm 
21st December   Years 5/6 Christmas Performance 6.30pm 
22nd December   Christmas jumper day. 
  
Remember there are regular updates on X @MoorlandsHudds and on our school website www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk. 
As always, we do have an open-door policy, so if there is anything you would like to speak to us about, please do.  

 

http://www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk/
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